
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE 2 JUNE 2021 
 
 
Item 14.2 Proposed Tenancy Agreement with Lady Forster Kindergarten 
Incorporated at 63B Ormond Esplanade, Elwood 
 

Question from Councillor Clark 

Can other residents can still use this garden on weekends or after hours after this new 
agreement?? 

 

Response 

The licence for the Lady Forster Kindergarten to utilise the community garden was entered 
into on 1 June 2020. The licence grants Lady Forster Kindergarten access rights 24/7 with 
no specific obligation to grant access to the community. However, we expect Lady Forster 
Kindergarten will continue to use the garden in the same manner it has over the last 12 
months or so, facilitating access to community members. As the community garden is 
fenced, access needs to be organised via Lady Forster Kindergarten under the current 
licence.   
 
The community garden is highlighted in yellow below. The outside space allocated to Lady 
Forster Kindergarten under the lease is highlighted in orange. The garden/playground area 
at the front of the site (fronting to Ormond Esplanade – highlighted in green) is not part of the 
leased area and remains open to the public. 
 

 
 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


